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                                                                                                                                                       Dear Colleague
Travel Health
In line with the vaccination transformation programme general practice will no longer be required to provide travel health services from 1st April 2022.
Patients should be asked to access information on what vaccinations are required, together with malarial and safe travel advice at Home - Fit for Travel.  The website allows then to select their destination and then view the requirements for the destination before contacting the providers on the board website.
4 Travel Vaccines are available on the NHS (Typhoid, Hepatitis A, DPT and Cholera) at no direct cost to the patient.  Any other vaccinations will incur a cost to the patient as at present
There is also a GGC webpage 
https://www.nhsggc.scot/your-health/general-vaccinations/overseas-travel-vaccinations
A QR code which allows patients to scan information can be found here:
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Both the QR code and the links to the Board Website can be added to any practice website.  Further promotional information on the Service Providers will be sent to GP Practices in due course. 
Yours sincerely,
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Jane A. Beresford

Public Health Programme Manager - Vaccinations



